
From: 
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 8:59 PM 
To: extended_missing_parts 
Subject: Patent Time Extension 

Hi, 

I absolutely agree with the time extension being allowed.  It is hard to sustain costs with a short 
time to try to launch a new product. 

Thanks, 
Steve Winters 
WinPro Home Inspection LLC 
winprohi@insightbb.com 
859-803-5152 


